
Call To Order Mr. Steele, President 

Atlantic City Board of Education 

Regular Meeting- 6:00 pm 

April 15, 2025 

Roll Call Mr. Chowdhury, Mr. Dorsey
.,_ 
Mr. Johnson, Mr. Mayfield

.,_ 
Mr. McKinley, Mr. Siddik.,_

and Mr. Steele. 

Dr. Small, Mr. Rose, Ms. Morris, Mrs. Ricketts
_. 

Ms. Saunders, and Mrs. Riley 

Statement of Notice 
A notice of the committee/regular meeting was published in the Press of Atlantic City, mailed to the City Clerk and 
posted on the bulletin board of the Citi Center Building at 1300 Atlantic Avenue, Atlantic City, New Jersey 08401 
on January 18, 2025. 

Flag Salute Mrs. Ricketts led those assembled 

Vision & Mission Statement 

Vision: Atlantic City Public Schools and members of the community believe in the development of the whole child. Together we are 
committed to providing a nurturing, safe and stimulating environment for all students to continuously learn and grow. 

Mission: All students will be actively engaged and supported as they learn and grow on the journey to become independent, life-long 
learners equipped for the 21st Century. 

Student Representatives 

Faizah Faroque, Tasnova Tayeba, and Zeeshan Bakhtiar 

The student representatives from Atlantic High School provided the following updates: 

• Congratulations to Ms. Nadayser White for being named Youth of the Year by the Atlantic City Boys and Girls

Club, an honor recognizing leadership, community service, academic achievement, and a commitment to a

healthy, purposeful life.

• Congratulations to Tierra Terry, who received the 2025 Trail Blazed Award for her dedication to expanding

opportunities for young women in STEM throughout Atlantic County.

• Honorable mention to Jaclyn Sarnese for her exceptional work with her bio-medical students, who had the

unique opportunity to witness a live kidney transplant at the Liberty Science Center.

• The Atlantic City High School Honor Society won the Stock the Shelf Challenge, a county-wide canned goods

drive. The high school earning bragging rights and a trophy. The collected goods were delivered to the

Rescue Mission.

• Mr. Bakhtiar reported on the Public Safety course, which offers students career opportunities in the police

force, fire department, EMT services, and summer lifeguard positions, along with a dual-credit component

with Atlantic County Community College.

• Information was shared about an upcoming FAFSA workshop for students and parents. Presenters who will

be available to offer tips on completing the financial aid application.

• Ms. Tayeba shared that Mr. Frank Campo will be inducted into the Atlantic City High School Hall of Fame.






























































































